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HELP PUT CAMPBELL RIVER’S NEW
TOURISM MARKETING PLAN INTO ACTION

Join the Tourism Advisory Committee!
 
The City has five appointments open on the Tourism Advisory Committee for two 
year terms beginning January 1, 2019 and ending December 31, 2020.

The Tourism Advisory Committee provides advice and recommendations to Council 
to deliver the community’s tourism vision and make Campbell River a destination of 
choice.

The committee focuses on:

1. Destination marketing in target markets to increase the number of overnight 
stays in paid accommodation

2. Visitor servicing that provides information where/when/how visitors prefer to   
support longer stays and increased spending, plus education and training to help 
Campbell River deliver remarkable visitor experiences

3. Destination development by working with partners to ensure tourism knowledge 
and expertise and the visitor perspective is considered in all significant local 
projects/ventures

The nine voting members on the Tourism Advisory Committee include people with 
experience and knowledge of tourism or destination marketing, visitor servicing or 
related and relevant skills.

Information and applications are at City Hall or at www.campbellriver.ca under
What’s New.

Apply today! Deadline is 4:30 p.m. Friday, November 23, 2018

Questions? Please contact Rose Klukas, Economic Development Officer at
250-286-5738 or email rose.klukas@campbellriver.ca

CALLING FUTURE AUXILIARY FIREFIGHTERS!
Are you a responsible 
team player, interested 
in combatting and 
preventing fires in
our community?
Are you 18 years or older, 
courageous, professional 
and physically fit?
The Campbell River 
Fire Department is now 
accepting applications for auxiliary firefighters. 

Learn more about this exciting, service-oriented career during the Fire Department’s 
free auxiliary firefighter information session: Wednesday, November 14 at 7 p.m. at 
the Campbell River Fire Department No. 1 Station, located at 675 13th Ave.

The information session will provide potential candidates with an overview of the 
recruitment process, the auxiliary firefighter training program, time commitments
and expectations, as well as the services provided by the Campbell River Fire 
Department.

To register for this information session, please email toni.falk@campbellriver.ca.
To apply, submit a completed application package to the No. 1 Fire Station at
675-13th Ave. by 4 p.m. on Nov. 21, 2018.

Application package are available online at www.campbellriver.ca/fire under
Become a Firefighter or pick up paper copies at the No. 1 Fire Station.
(Experience in the mechanical/construction trades, emergency medical response
or operating heavy equipment is an asset.)

Visit the “employment” section at www.campbellriver.ca for a list of current 
vacancies, including:

•  Victim Services Assistant

WORK WITH US


